
Subject: Re: UppHub - new package registration
Posted by Oblivion on Mon, 15 Feb 2021 08:48:23 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,

Quote:I think for most projects master/main is unstable. If it is stable enough and certain features
are present then the master became release via tagging. If it requires more polishing then release
branch is created and then tagged if everything is fine.

I agree with Mirek here. git-based development is meant to be done via branches. Development
should be done in developmental branches and the changes should be merged to master/main
after they are streamlined and tested. Only then the package main branch is tagged a milestone
or release.

I believe, however, it would be inappropriate to force this scheme to developers.

By the way, maybe the branching issue should be fixed in a more geneal way, via our repo tool.
So that we can switch branches without manually cloning the package elsewhere or disrupting the
upphub scheme.

Best regards,
Oblivion
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